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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 

TO:   Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:  Kerri Lang, Interim Budget Officer  

Financial Services – Budget Office 
    
DATE:   October 20, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Staff Response to Resolution No. 20210610-092 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 On June 10, 2021, Council passed Resolution No. 20210610-092 directing the City 
Manager to add no less than $2 million to the Nonprofit Relief Grant Program fund that was 
previously activated for the support of arts related nonprofit organizations to be funded 
through Austin's allocation from the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA). The City of Austin 
ARPA Spending Framework and FY 2022 Approved Budget includes $2 million in ARPA 
funds for this purpose. This item is now considered complete.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
CC:  Spencer Cronk, City Manager 

Anne Morgan, Interim Deputy City Manager 
 


